
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sept 20, 1996 
 
To: The News Editor 
 
      
 

PRESS STATEMENT FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
The National Union of Journalists Malaysia calls on the SUPP to be positive in its thinking and 
treat journalists cordially. 
 
We hope the SUPP will reconsider its action against the Borneo Post and a few Chinese Press. 
 
We are monitoring the situation and will act accordingly. 
 
 
                                                                                           
On behalf of the Executive Council, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OON EE SENG 

General Secretary 


